
ABBEY PARK SCHOOL 

 

 

30th September 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
Hot Meal Catering Service 
 
We are delighted to announce we will be resuming a hot food service at Abbey Park School 
beginning Monday 5th October 2020, initially at lunch time only for the time being. 
 
The Catering company will be offering a slightly reduced hot food menu due to staffing restrictions in 
the kitchen, there is no need to pre order lunches for next week, the menu for Monday onwards is 
included with this letter for your information. 
 
Children who are entitled to a free school meal will be able to use the catering service and the 
allowance will be placed on the child’s account at 12.30 daily in preparation for lunchtime. For those 
who pay for a lunch please ensure your child’s account is topped up via ParentPay, using the 
‘Dinner money for Abbey Park School’ option. 
 
To enable us to maintain year group bubbles and social distancing there will be staggered times 
through the canteen for each year group. After each year group have gone through the canteen, the 
serving points and till areas will be sanitised thoroughly,  
 
Children will be allowed to collect their food at the following times; 
Year 7- 12.35 (Canteen to be seated left side of hall) 
Year 8- 12.30 (GYM- mobile servery) 
Year 9- 12.40 (Canteen to be seated in their classrooms) 
Year 10- 12.30 (Canteen to be seated right hand side of hall) 
Year 11- 12.30 (Kiosk) 
 
The main hall will be segregated into 2 sections, each year group will enter via a different entrance 
and will be held in a section until the previous year has gone through the canteen with their bubble. 
 
At this stage we are only introducing a hot service at lunchtime, we aim to bring back our hot break 
service shortly once our plans have been finalised and we are comfortable that all the systems and 
processes are working effectively.   
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Nicola Pursey 
Operations Manager 
 
  

 


